
The Board at its meeting of January 21, 2015: 
 
1. Received the notice of approval of Chair Colle, Vice-Chair Adamson and the Chief 

Executive Officer approving the recommendation in the confidential attachment; and 
 
2.  Noted that the confidential attachment remains confidential in its entirety as it contains 

information regarding litigation or potential litigation that affects the Commission. 


